
Western Adelaide Coastal Residents’ Association Inc
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 27th March 2019  at  the Henley Town Hall
Chaired by the President Paul Laris 
Apologies 
Lionel Edwards, Rae Marnham, Ros Whitehead, Angela Vaughan, Anna Shepherd, Nancy Faye, Lynn Walsh, Lisa Redman,  Val Wales, Matt Farrell, Helen Manning, Lara Lamnek, Don Howie, Richard Smith, Marg Easson, Heather Flannigan, John Flannigan, Greg Cashel, Rina Cohen, Tina Koch, Ros Herbert.
Acceptance of minutes of meeting 2018 AGM: Moved Jim Douglas, Sec Bert Brown Unanimous
Treasurer’s Report
To be audited to Frances Magill, however we have $8714.64. During the year we auspiced 3 projects: the Henley Dunes Group, the Tennnyson Dunes Group and the Defibrillator in Henley Square - the Funds were looked after by us and then distributed. Donations were received - $175 from our Christmas in July dinner. We gave  renewed our membership to the  Conservation Council, EDO and Community Alliance & sponsored a sea creature at the Marine Discovery Centre. We have $5000 in Term deposit. Accepted Unanimously.   Residents’ Inner North West Association Inc (RINWAI) has wound up  RINWAI donated  their surplus funds of $341 to WACRA.
The President’s Report - moved Jim Douglas sec Chrissy Schultz. Unanimous.

Bert Brown took over the chair for the election of officers. The meeting gave a big thank you to Paul for all his work over the past 12 months.
The election of officers:
President: Paul Laris

Secretary: Alan Goldsmith

Vice Presidents:Bert Brown & Lynn Walsh

Assistant Secretary & Treasurer: Richard Smith

Assistant Treasurer & Membership Officer: Anne Wheaton

Dev & Heritage Officer: Theo Ellenbroek

Public Officer: Don Lewis
Don Lewis has been associated with the Association (in some form) for over 50 years. He is very concerned about the Grange Institute Building of which he is President. Many on the committee are over eighty.  Institute is located on the corner of Military Rd and Beach St.
Executive Members:
Andrea Rankin, Marilyn Bruhn, Julie Whitehead, Jim Douglas, Lara Hollamby, Fernando Goncalves, Deb Cashel
Representatives on Committees:
Conservation Council:  Jim Douglas and Pedro Schultz as proxy

Community Alliance: Theo Ellenbroek

The Meeting remembered the wonderful David Schofield who was appointed as our proxy for the Conservation Council last year at that AGM but was tragically killed the very next morning while riding a bicycle. A tragic loss and our deepest sympathies to Tina, his wife.

David was a great contributor to the causes taken up by WACRA.

Meeting Closed

